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The Partnership for Umpqua Rivers (PUR) Monitoring Committee (the Committee) is established to 

assist the PUR Board of Directors (the Board) in: (1) overseeing and offering general guidance to the 

Monitoring Program; (2) providing updates and recommendations to the Board and, (3) ensuring that 

the Monitoring Program supports the mission, values, and strategic goals of PUR as stated in the Bi-

Laws and current Strategic Plan. 

 

This Committee shall be made up of PUR Directors/Alternates and general membership. Staff and 

interested members of the public are welcome to attend and participate in discussions.  

 

The Committee shall meet at least once a year or as frequently as necessary to carry out its duties 

and responsibilities under this Charter. The Chair will work with the Executive Director to schedule 

meetings and develop agendas.  

 

PUR recognizes the importance and essential need of volunteers to the success of the Monitoring 

Program. Therefore, the Committee will help facilitate opportunities for the Board and the general 

membership to participate in volunteer programs and training.    
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Mission Statement 

 
Through collaboration with diverse participants, the Partnership for the Umpqua Rivers maintains 

and improves water quality and fish populations from source to sea in the streams of the Umpqua. 

We educate people about the value of healthy streams; we work with willing landowners to 

improve stream conditions; we monitor the health of the streams and their fish populations. 

Through these actions the Partnership contributes to the ecological and economic well-being of 

the basin. 

 


